
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

26 April 2019 

 

FAO Charlotte Meynell 

Planning & Regeneration 

2nd floor 

5 Pancras Square 

London 

N1C 4AG 

  

Dear Charlotte 

 

Planning Ref: 2019/0893/P 

 

I hope you are well. 

 

I understand that one of our local businesses, Safestore, have made a planning application to secure their site with 

additional fencing (ref: 2019/0893/P) at their location opposite Regent High School at 155 Chalton Street, London, 

NW1 1NR.  

 

Since I joined the school in September 2016, I have become increasingly concerned about anti-social behaviour, drug 

use and other criminal activity in the vicinity of the school.  I have liaised with my local Safer Schools Officer, PC Paul 

Brown, together with other officers from the Metropolitan Police on this matter and submitted our own CCTV on 

several occasions to assist in investigations. 

 

My staff, students and their parents are also troubled by the conduct we have witnessed, and it is my belief that the 

proposals suggested by Safestore will assist in reducing the frequency and severity of the anti-social behaviour and 

other criminal activity, helping to create a safer local environment. 

 

Consequently, following a meeting recently with Safestore, their proposals have the full support of Regent High School 

and we hope this will form part of your decision making process. 

 

Should you wish to discuss this matter in person, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  

Gary Moore         

Headteacher       

    


